

Newsletter

Helen Gibson Nursery School December 2016

Christmas Performance for 3-4's

Tickets are priced at 50p each.

Afternoon children and 2 $\frac{1}{2}$ day beginning of the week - 13^{th} of December at 2pm in Nursery

Morning children and 2 $\frac{1}{2}$ day end of week - 15^{th} of December at 10am in Nursery You may take your child home after the performance if you like.

Lodge

Singing around the campfire with hot chocolate and marshmallows -

Am - 10.45 - 11.15 Pm - 2.45 - 3.15



Winter Clothing

As it is getting colder can you please ensure that your child is wearing warm clothing as we still go out to play, including a coat with a hood if possible, hats and gloves. Could you also put your child's name inside too as we have a few that are the same.



Thank you

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in Sharing Week! You are all amazing! I would also like to say thank all of the parents who attended the workshops this term.



Christmas Party

Wednesday the 14th of December Come in party clothes A list of food etc will go up soon in the conservatory for you to sign up to bring



Helen Gibson Nursery School

PTA Christmas Fair

8th of December to commence at 3.30 at East Boldon Infant School

Tickets available to see Santal

All money raised by the PTA is split between the 3 schools. Our money pays for the children to attend Forest School each year.

Sponsored Treasure Hunt

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in this event! We raised £203.50. This will be used to restock our allotment



Dinner Money

Please ensure that lunch money is sent in the correct envelope on a Friday. If your child attends 2.5 days at the beginning of the week your envelope should be in on the Wednesday.



Trip to West Boldon Lodge

Wednesday the 7^{th} of December Cost £5 per child

Morning and 2 $\frac{1}{2}$ day beginning of the week - Meet us at West Boldon Lodge at 9.30am and pick up at 11.30am.

Afternoon children and 2 $\frac{1}{2}$ day end of week - Meet us at West Boldon Lodge at 12.30 and pick up at 2.30.

Parents are very welcome to help at no cost but places are limited

There will be NO lunches at school that day

<u>Break up</u>

We break up for Christmas on Friday the 16^{th} of December and return to school on Wednesday the 4^{th} of January.



Helen Gibson Nursery School 2

Have a fantastic December Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

Helen Gibson Nursery School 3